
 

 
May 22, 2020 

 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We thank you for your patience during our Systems Outage, this notice is to confirm that all systems 
have been restored and we are processing requests as normal.  We apologize for any inconvenience 
or disruption this may have caused.  
 
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding, and for choosing Ocean Network Express! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc. 
 

 


